
T R A N S M I T T A L   M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Council 

FROM:  Karl R. Amylon, City Manager 

DATE: November 12, 2020 

RE: Accepting the Comprehensive Annual Financial Report of the City of 
Ketchikan, Alaska and the Supplementary Compliance Report 
Section for the Year Ended December 31, 2019 

As indicated in the attached memorandum from Finance Director Bob Newell, 
arrangements have been made for a representative of Teuscher Walpole, LLC to 
present the results of the 2019 annual financial and compliance audit to the City Council 
at its meeting of November 19, 2020. Both the Finance Director and my office are 
pleased to advise the City Council that the auditors issued an unqualified opinion as a 
result of the audit. A copy of the Comprehensive Annual Financial Report (the “CAFR”), 
which includes the auditor’s report, the supplementary Compliance Report Section and 
the auditor’s communication with those charged with governance, is attached for City 
Council review.  

Both Mr. Newell and I will be prepared to speak to the 2019 Comprehensive 
Annual Financial Report of the City of Ketchikan, Alaska and the supplemental 
Compliance Report Section in more depth at the November 19, 2020 City Council 
meeting.  

A motion has been prepared for City Council consideration. 

RECOMMENDATION 

It is recommended that the City Council adopt the motion accepting the 
Comprehensive Annual Financial Report of the City of Ketchikan, Alaska and the 
supplementary Compliance Report Section for the year ended December 31, 2019. 

Recommended Motion: I move that the City Council accept the Comprehensive Annual 
Financial Report of the City of Ketchikan, Alaska and the supplementary Compliance 
Report Section for the year ended December 31, 2019.  
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